
Rationale: Proposes an individual account retirement plan to replace the Clergy Retirement 

Security Program on January 1, 2023. A separate petition of the General Board of Pension and 

Health Benefits is being submitted to freeze the Clergy Retirement Security Program with 

respect to participation and new benefit accruals.     

 


